
 

An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 

HHSC Phishing Email Alert 

 

Texas Health and Human Services Commission is aware that an unauthorized third party 
impersonating the agency sent an email requesting the verification/update of information 
related to Long-term Care licensure. 

This is not a legitimate request from HHSC. If you clicked the link to verify/update 
information and entered any information into a webpage, we recommend you reset your 
password immediately. 

HHSC does not request verification or information update via third party email addresses or 
websites. 

 
 

Questions?  

For general questions, email uhc_cp_prov_relations@uhc.com or call the LTSS Provider 
Relations Line at 888-787-4107. 
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